
 

Office Of Mayor Linda Lee 
 

1 Grand Walk 
Nox City, NL 09021 
 

May 7, 2020 

Dear Citizens,  

Our Current State and a vote that will be held on Saturday May 9,2020, to 

determine the fate of the City and whether or not we will be shutting down the 

city due to the COVID-19. 

We have gotten a multitude of suggestions from our health and safety inspector 

Daniel Lee Garrett. He suggests that the Health And Safety Of Our Citizens is 

his as well as my # 1 Concern. 

Due to the recent spike in deaths from COVID-19, we have determined that it is 

necessary to hold this vote to determine whether or not to shut down the 

entire state of North Lorray. Please view our website located at 

https://jesstopia.org/city-of-nox​ for more information about the closures. You 

can also see the tab on the top of the page for more information regarding 

future and possible closures.. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mayor Linda Lee 

https://jesstopia.org/city-of-nox

